
From: Brian T. Cummins 
To: Zacklin, Joe 
Cc: Gregory S. Zemanek 
Subject: Sunshine Notice - Article 7 Probation and Performance Evaluation 
Date: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 11:09:00 AM 

Dear. Mr. Zacklin: 

The Pasadena Area Community College District (District) seeks to make modifications, 
changes, and improvements in the following article for the 2023-26 reopener negotiations. 

Article 7: Probation and Performance Evaluation.  7.1.1 – The District seeks to adjust the 
schedule of probationary employee performance evaluations. 

If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to contact met at (626) 585-7310 or at 
bcummins@pasadena.edu. 

Sincerely, 
Brian 

Brian Cummins, SPHR, SHRM-SCP 
Director, Human Resources 
Pasadena Area Community College District 
1570 E. Colorado Blvd. C-204 
Pasadena, CA 91106 
Ph: (626) 585-7310 
FA: (626) 585-7924 
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